Public Hearing
2021 Preliminary Budget
November 24, 2020
6:00 p.m.

The Public Hearing was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Mayor Willey. C.M. Dodd, C.M. Henderson, C.M.
Milanowski, C.M. Cox, and C.M. McRoberts were present. Mayor Willey and Clerk/Treasurer Oster were
present. There were no citizens present.

Clerk/Treasurer Oster notified the council of a few changes that had been made to the budget recently.
There was no citizens questions or comments.

A motion was made by C.M. Milanowski and seconded by C.M. McRoberts to adjourn the meeting at
6:21 p.m. Motion passed unanimously.
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